
Board of Works and Public Safety Meeting 4/4/2022: 
 
The meeting began at 5:30pm with the Pledge of Allegiance. In attendance was Mayor Kelsey, Clerk-
Treasurer Cummins, Superintendent Walls, as well as Board Members Heckley and Hoeppner. Chief 
Parker was not present. 
 
Chief's Report: Nothing to report. 
 
Superintendent's Report: The Superintendent and Mayor discussed an intersection that will require 
storm line maintenance in the future. The Superintendent also went over details regarding a home 
owner who had requested the City to install pipe to drain a portion of his property in order to mow per 
the City’s request. There was yet another area that needs addressed for the City workers to mow as 
well. The Superintendent went over details regarding the Lagoon Clean Closure project. He also gave 
an update on the Mainstreet Streetscape project that is currently in process as well as an update on the 
water pressure testing on the Homestead Addition project. 
 
Clerk-Treasurer's Report: Minutes were presented from the meeting on 3/21/2022. After inspection, 
Mayor Kelsey moved to approve the minutes from 3/21/2022 as presented, second by Board Member 
Heckley, all in favor except Board Member Hoeppner, who abstains.  
 
Mayor's Report: The Mayor went over specifics regarding the solar panels at the high school water 
station. He also went over details regarding future trail projects. 
 
Board Member's Report: Board Member Hoeppner asked about a status update for the BF Goodrich 
connection. The Superintendent explained that they are still waiting for their meter to be delivered and 
will install upon arrival. 
 
Audience: Nothing to report. 
 
Mayor Kelsey moved to adjourn the meeting, second by Board Member Hoeppner, all in favor. 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:18pm. 


